DETROIT COUNTRY CLUB WOMEN'S GOLF ASSOCIATION

The membership dues for 2020 will be $35.00 if you want to have your Minnesota GHIN
number re-activated. If you choose to use your GHIN number from another state your dues
will be $10,00, PLEASE NOTE THAT MINNESOTA SANCTIONED TOURNAMENTS
(THOSE THROUGH THE MINNESOTA GOLF ASSOCIATION) REQUIRE A MINNESOTA

GHIN HANDICAP. Please make your check payable to DCCWGA and mail to Denise
Hemerick, 1380 South Shore Drive, Detroit Lakes, MN 56501 BEFORE May 15 to ensure

that your GHIN handicap is reactivated, and your information is included in the Membership
Booklet.

League play will begin May 6 with a 9:00 a.m. shotgun start. The shotgun time will move to
8:30 a.m. on May 27. Call the pro shop in advance so Mark can include you in the pairings. To

encourage a prompt start time, please arrive for check-in a minimum of 15 minutes prior
to shotgun.

Mark your calendar for the annual Spring Luncheon and business meeting May 27, This
is the organizational meeting for the summer's activities. Your ideas, suggestions and concerns
are important. You can address the group if you'd like or contact one of the officers and she can

present your ideas at the meeting if you are unable to attend.

Mark is once again offering us a Guest Day on June 3 to introduce our friends/potential
members to our beautiful course and encourage them to join. There are no green fees for our

guests.

The Invitational Tournament, “Time to ‘Par-Tee’” will be June 10. The summer best ball
tournament is July 8, the DCCWGA Championship is August 4 and S, our Fun Day
scramble and Awards luncheon will be on August 19.
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President Connie Edwards Vice President Mary Bumside
Secretary Rhonda Fode Treasurer Kathy Ivesdal

Past President  Bert Nybeck
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' ur check for $35.00 or $10.00 made payable to DCCWGA. If you are a new
change of address, phone number, have dropped your land line or are choosing to use a

Home Phone

Email
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